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Rowland Suite 
opening 

January saw 

the official 

opening of 

our new 

clinical room, 

named the 

‘Rowland 

Suite’ after 

Professor Ian 

Rowland, 

previous 

Head of the Hugh Sinclair Unit of 

Human Nutrition (2006-2013).  

Professor Rowland visited the Unit to cut 

the ribbon, before hosting a lecture for 

staff and students in the department. 

Fairbrother lecture 

Computer Science PhD student, Rodrigo 

Zenun Franco delivered this year’s 

Fairbrother lecture to over one hundred 

members of the University and general 

public. Rodrigo talked about his research 

in collaboration with the Hugh Sinclair 

Unit of Human Nutrition, developing an 

app that can deliver tailored dietary 

advice to your phone, tablet or 

computer. 

 

 

Some of you may have been involved in 

testing this app during its early 

developmental phase.  

You can watch the full lecture by 

following the link below: 

http://www.reading.ac.uk/gs-

fairbrotherlecture.aspx  
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